
rhcCitYor 
Dt1wso11 Creek 

BRITISH COLUMBIA 
"the Capital of the Peace" 

November 25, 2019 FILE: 1-1-4 

Mayor Lisa Helps 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 
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Re: Request to Support Safer Drug Supply and Observed Inhalation Sites and to Share the 
Support with the Provincial Government 

Thank you for your letter dated November 12, 2019. It was received at the Regular Meeting of 
Council held on November 25, 2019. Council of the City of Dawson Creek supports the initiative 
for safer drug supply and inhalation sites and will be forwarding a letter of support to the 
Province. 

Yours truly, 

Brenda Ginter 
Corporate Officer 
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